
 

PAID THROUGH 

May 2024 

Tracy Dukes 

Evan Dunbar 

Camron Earick 

Cameron Epp 

Briana Evans 

Justin Grothouse 

Boston Hensley 

John Hillman 

Randy Hoersten 

Kyle LeMar 

Kenneth Long 

Jason Miller 

Walter Monsauret 

Morgan Mumaw 

Dale Naumburg 

Matthew Sterrett 

Troy Stockmaster 

Cameron Wireman 
 

PAID THROUGH 

April 2024 

Mark Brinkman 

Aaron Clementz 

Clayton Fissel 

Austin Klausing 

Theo Law 

Tyler Steward 

PAID THROUGH 

March 2024  

Brady Harris 

Shanon Hauenstein 

Patrick Hooks 

Austin Hoyt 

Gail Jackson 

Donovan Maier 

Stephanie Stein 
 

PAID THROUGH  

February 2024 

J Boedicker 

Paul Dalton 

Brandon Hodge 
 

 
 

 

 

Training Director’s Report 
 

I would like to congratulate the JATC Graduating Class of 

2024. It was an honor to work with these fine electricians 

through their apprenticeship, and I look for great things from 

them in the future. Please congratulate Hayden Brown, Evan 

Deiters, Anthony Evans, Briana Evans, Bethany Glisson, 

Kenneth Greene, Devon Krendl, Douglas Shaffer and Coy 

Stauffer! 
 

Summer seems to be here in full swing! Just want to remind 

everyone to stay hydrated. The heat can be dreadful, and we 

want everyone to go home safe. 
 

We are in the process of testing and interviewing candidates 

for this year’s Apprenticeship Program. We have a number 

of excellent applicants, and I look forward working with 

them in the future!  
 

It looks like the CDL class will be starting on Monday, July 

8th at 5:00pm. We are happy to offer this opportunity to our 

membership as this will benefit them as well as the 

contractors. 
 

 

As always, let me know if you have any suggestions. 

       

The Ole’ Guys 

 

 
Again, this month, a group of retired electricians gathered 

and shared stories about jobs of days in the past.  

 

This month focused on those friends who are no longer with 

us and our own individual relationships with them. We 

came to the realization of how blessed we were to be able to 

share these memories while we can. One of the toughest 

parts of getting old is losing lifelong friends, people you 

have shared a large part of your life and memories with.  

 

So, I would encourage all retirees to 'Carpe Diem', seize the 

day, and join us on July 10th to share stories and memories 

of friends who were and are part of your working lives. 

 
The universal brotherhood of man is our most precious 

possession. --Mark Twain 

 
 

Florian Smith 

 

 

 

 
Is your beneficiary 

information up-to-date? 

Often, when we have life 

changes or move to a new 

home, we forget to make 

the changes on the forms 

that can affect our Health 

Insurance and our 

retirement. Please contact 

the hall to update anything 

that may have changed so 

that we can make sure your 

information is accurate! 


